ELP0579

Dear Enfield Councijl

Response to the Draft Local Plan Reg 18 Consultation 2021

Thank you for the Opportunity to respond to this important consultation.

mental health attributes of the footpath would be destroyed by development. The farmland could
be put back into productive use growing local food for local people. Crews Hill is equally important
to the borough and should not be destroyed. Its garden centres and other businesses provide
employment and a resource for people from Enfield and beyond. Instead of losing Crews Hill for
housing, its horticultural activities should be €ncouraged and enhanced so that it can once again be a
hub for food and plant production.

The comments provided in this response to the consultation are my own views.

Regards



